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Expression of Interest 
School industry partnerships can provide  

young people the opportunity to develop their 
enterprise and career management skills, improve 

their networks upon leaving school and have a  
better understanding of career pathways  

into the new world of work. 
(The Foundation for Young Australians, 2019)

You are invited to attend the inaugural 
Aspiring Young Women’s Network 

Breakfast 
in Semester 2, 2021.

Our focus is to develop strong relationships with  
industry that expose students to the real-world application  

of subjects, learn more about their chosen pathway,  
and open networking and mentoring opportunities  

for our aspiring young women. 

Are you interested in being part of the inaugural  
Aspiring Young Women’s Network Breakfast? 

Scan the QR Code above or contact  
Director of Careers and Portfolio Pathways,  

Naomi Holley, for more information 
– nholley@stmargarets.qld.edu.au; 3862 0728
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